Chairman's Report of Meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 5 (SPC 5) – Environmental Protection, Water Services & Energy held on 28th September 2017 in the Dunmore Recycling and Waste Disposal Centre.

- 1. Prior to the meeting, Maeve Good gave a tour of the Dunmore Facility which was very well received.
- 2. Mary Mulholland welcomed Cllr. Tomas Breathnach and thanked Cllr. John Brennan for his time on the Committee.
- 3. A discussion took place around the need for an Animal Welfare Charter.
- 4. Mary Mulholland advised that a substantial submission had been made on the Draft River Basin Management Plan.
- 5. Bernadette Moloney gave a presentation on the Litter Management Plan.
- 6. Bernadette Moloney gave details on Pay by Weight.
- 7. A discussion took place around enforcement.